
 
 
 

We are pleased to announce that Paula F. Smith  
has joined the firm’s Atlanta office: 

 
Paula F. Smith is joining the firm’s Atlanta office, practicing in the areas of workers’ compensation and 
general insurance defense. Paula is a 1985 graduate of the University of Alabama and received her Juris 
Doctorate degree from Vanderbilt University School of Law in 1988. Paula has practiced in the area of 
workers’ compensation and insurance defense since 1990.  She is a member of the State Bar of Georgia and 
Florida.  She is also a member of the Atlanta Bar Association and is a Martindale-Hubbell AV rated 
attorney.  
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